
 

 

Midtown Church Board Meeting 
 

Sunday, September 11, 2022 

6:30 p.m. 
 

 
In Attendance: 

 

Pastor Matt Dressler 

Pastor Dave Kirsch 

 

Gary Clow 

Sandra Clow 

Tanya McLaren 

 

Mac Heuser 

Cam Witt  

Mandy Banman   

 

 

1. We had a time of sharing about our summers and prayer requests. 

 

2. Tanya gave a report on our financial situation. 

 

3. Pastor Matt gave an overview of church plants in our BC Association.  
 

o Discussed our Missionary support and the Warkentin’s recent 

move. We are awaiting James’ newsletter to learn more about 

their situation. 
 

o Presented ideas on how we can move forward, building on the 

strengths our unique facility and location allow us. 
 

o Handout: “The New Sunday Morning Smorgasbord” The 

purpose is “to make use of our unique meeting place so that 

each Sunday reflects a different aspect of our need to worship 

God and enjoy His presence and the fellowship of believers.” 

 

4. Pastor Dave gave an update about children’s ministry. 
 

o He is looking at expanding the age groups during Sunday 

morning and introducing children & family gym nights as well as 

adult open gym time.  
 

o We will be continuing ministry at Bernard Elementary School, 

but not at AD Rundle middle school this year. 
 

o Ryan has asked Dave to take two chapels each month at CCS 

 

5. We had a time of prayer, and Pastor Matt closed in prayer. 

 


